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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 702/2018 

Date: 16th November 2018 

HM GoG Congratulates Stephen Barclay on appointment to DeExEU 
 
Her Majesty's Government of Gibraltar has reacted to the appointment of Rt Hon Stephen Barclay 
to the Cabinet.   
 
The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo QC MP,  who has returned to Gibraltar after his meeting 
in 10 Downing Street last night, said: "I am delighted that Stephen Barclay has been appointed to 
the post of Secretary of State at the Department for Exiting the European Union.  He knows about 
Gibraltar and our issues in Brexit from his time at HM Treasury.  At that time, he was an important 
part of the work we did on continued market access for Gibraltar into the UK market.  I very much 
welcome the appointment and congratulate him on this appointment to a full Cabinet position." 
 


